COPY
LLOYD'S REGISTER OF SHIPPING

71, Fenchurch Street, London, P03

Telegrams: Committee, Fen, London Telephone: ROYal 9166

1st May, 1959,

Dear Sirs,

* Motorship "LA LIGURIA"

I duly received your memorandum of the 23rd
April regarding the above ship, the contents of
which have been noted,

In view of the fact that this ship is laid
up and that no arrangements have been made to
carry out the Special Survey, the year of grace
for which expired at the end of last month,
the Committee at their meeting to-day gave
instructions for the class of the ship to be
qualified with the notation "Laid up - Surveys
overdue 4,58", '

I shall be glad if you will advise the
Owners accordingly,

Yours fai thfully,

Assistant o) epk 4o $he
Classification Committee,

The Surveyors,
GENOA,
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